
 
 
 
 
 
 

COUNCILLORS’ QUESTIONS 
6 MAY 2009 

 
Question 1 from Councillor Rodin to Councillor Lavender, Deputy Leader of 
the Council/ Sustainable Communities & Employment & Place Shaping 
 
Can Councillor Lavender give the Council an update on the latest position in 
relation to the North London Waste Authority's intention to acquire a site for a 
new waste facility within Enfield? 
 
Question 2 from Councillor Rodin to Councillor Lavender, Deputy Leader of 
the Council/ Sustainable Communities & Employment & Place Shaping 
 
At the last Council meeting, you replied to an urgent question about Broomfield 
House.  Your answer included the following "... in fact £6 million has been 
awarded for restoration of Broomfield House and stables by Boris for the year 
2010/2011 - 3 cheers for Boris!  Can Councillor Lavender please let the Council 
know the following: 
 
(a) from what fund has this money been allocated? 
(b) what are the stated purposes of this fund? 
(c) by whom is the money provided for this fund? 
(d) what is the total amount available from this fund for Greater London for the 
year 2010/2011? 
(e) what is the amount in (d) above supposed to deliver for the whole of London? 
 
Question 3 from Councillor Rodin to Councillor Lavender, Deputy Leader of 
the Council/ Sustainable Communities & Employment & Place Shaping 
 
In a Conservative Party leaflet, distributed at Palmers Green Triangle on 
Saturday, 18 April it was stated that Enfield Council has allocated £2 million for 
the restoration of Broomfield House.  When was this decision taken, by whom, 
and can Councillor Lavender let the Council know the relevant Council report 
number?   
 
Question 4 from Councillor Lemonides to Councillor Rye, Leader of the 
Council 
 
Do you agree that to run any organisation, including a Council that all Members 
need to understand the risks to that organisation?   If so, what arrangements are 
being made to share the Corporate Risk Register with all Members by way of a 
Council meeting agenda item? 
 
 
 
 



 
Question 5 from Councillor G Savva to Councillor Kaye, Cabinet Member 
for Leisure, Culture, Olympics 2012 and Voluntary Sector  
 
Will Councillor Kaye inform the Council of the start date of the mobile library 
visiting the site of Weir Hall Library, as he promised in the press in December 
2008? 
 
Question 6 from Councillor G Savva to Councillor Kaye, Cabinet Member 
for Leisure, Culture, Olympics 2012 and Voluntary Sector  
 
Will Councillor Kaye inform the Council of the cost for security at Fore Street 
Library? 


